
25 Sunny Valley Road, Suite A 
New Milford, Connecticut 06776 

(860) 355-8406 FAX (860) 210-4132 

Delivered via email to nprichard@newmilford.org, clalmadge@newmilford.org, and 
gfernandez@newmilford.org 

February 27, 2024 

Ms. Noreen Prichard 

Town Clerk 

Town of New Milford hae 

10 Main Street Poy 

New Milford, CT 06776 

Dear Ms. Prichard: 

Please be advised that the Student/Personnel Hearing Committee of the New Milford 
Board of Education beginning at 6:30 PM on Tuesday, February 27, 2024 has been 
canceled. 

Sincerely yours, 

Won Ay faulebach 
Wendy Faulenbach 
Chairperson 
New Milford Board of Education


